
 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TSA Consulting Group Appoints Executive Vice President of National Markets 

 

TSA Consulting Group (TSACG), the leading provider of retirement plan administration 

for public education employers, today announced that Brad Hope has joined the company 

as Executive Vice-President of National Markets.  Hope will be responsible for leading the 

continued growth of TSACG core services as well as national sales and implementation of 

the groundbreaking enrollment and recordkeeping platforms utilized by TSACG.  

 

 “The opportunity to work with an individual with this level of talent and vision is rare,” 

said Joe Rollins, President and Chief Executive Officer.  “Brad has a proven track record 

of leadership and a keen understanding of both plan sponsors and investment providers in 

our marketplace.  We are committed to the rapid enhancement of the retirement savings 

experience through innovative ideas and platforms.” 

 

Mr. Hope joins TSACG after spending 16 years at VALIC, an industry leader in 

retirement plan investment products, where he most recently served as Managing Vice-

President.   

 

"I am thrilled to be joining TSA Consulting Group. The programs and technologies that 

TSACG has developed for public sector plan sponsors will revolutionize the space while 

creating positive outcomes for plan participants, plan sponsors, and retirement plan 

vendors." Mr. Hope holds a bachelors degree in Economics from the University of Kansas 

as well as his series 7, 24, 63, 65, and state insurance licenses. 

 

About TSACG 

TSACG is an independent provider of retirement plan compliance and administration 

services primarily to public education employers. TSACG is not affiliated with any 

investment product provider and does not offer investment advice. More information about 

the company can be found at their website https://www.tsacg.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 2016 

https://www.tsacg.com/

